
Attention Riders: Lakewood Shuttle Bus Stops Now Have Proper Signage  

Riders of the Lakewood Shuttle bus service now enjoy proper signs marking stops along its various 
routes. 

Nearly a decade old, Lakewood Shuttle has developed into a full-fledged, efficient bus service 
connecting residential neighborhoods, shopping centers and office buildings throughout Lakewood, from 
Sunday through Friday. Ridership has steadily increased over the years, with over 100,000 rides a year 
and counting.  

As riders enjoy the new signage, plans are in the works to erect bus shelters at stops for even greater 
visibility, plus weather protection. Lakewood Shuttle is a Lakewood Township project, facilitated in part 
by the Lakewood Urban Enterprise Zone (UEZ) and the Neighborhood Navigators organization.  

“Every step in improving our public transportation infrastructure helps residents who are unable to drive, 
while mitigating congestion for other drivers on the road,” says Committeeman Meir Lichtenstein. “This is 
a true win-win for all of Lakewood.”  

"This is one of many projects we are working on to make public transportation efficient for Lakewood 
residents,” says Rabbi Lipa Klein, Director of Neighborhood Navigators and Lakewood Shuttle liaison. “I 
would like to thank the Mayor and Township Committee for their continued efforts to bring these projects 
to fruition." 

 


